

Planning & Development

225 4th Street North Fargo, ND 58102

Office: 701.241.1474 | Fax: 701.241.1526

Email: planning@FargoND.gov

www.FargoND.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO:

PARKING COMMISSION MEMBERS

FROM:

MARK WILLIAMS, ASSISTANT PLANNING DIRECTOR

ADAM MARTIN, ASSISTANT PLANNER

DATE:

JULY 19, 2021

RE:

PARKING COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The July 29, 2021 Parking Commission meeting has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held August 26, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.